

Cheslyn Hay Academy

Part of Windsor Academy Trust

Saredon Road Cheslyn Hay Staffordshire WS6 7JQ
Telephone 01922 416024 Facsimile 01922 414411
Email headteacher@cheslynhay.windsoracademytrust.org.uk
Website www.cheslynhayacademy.org

Headteacher Ms N Crookshank BA (Hons) MA

May 2022

End of Term Activities

Dear Parent/Carer

We are currently planning the end of year activities for the whole school and have detailed below the programme for Year 10.

Date	Activity
Monday 11th - Friday 15th July	Work experience
Monday 18th July	Sports Day
Tuesday 19th July	SMSC Day
Wednesday 20th July	Activity Day - Theme Park

Some activities are linked to our PSHE statutory requirements and some are more closely linked to ASPIRE and the development of students' character. To allow for a broad and balanced array of opportunities some unfortunately come with a cost attached. We would like all students in Year 10 to attend activity day so the cost for each student will be £36.

All monies must be paid via ParentPay by Thursday 16th June. No payments or changes can be made after this date, and no refunds will be given. ParentPay will be ready for payments by Tuesday 7th June. Every effort is made to ensure the estimated cost of trips/activities is accurate and our policy is not to make a surplus. There may be occasions after making all associated payments a small surplus of funds remain, if this situation arises and the surplus is greater than 5% of the total trip cost and the calculated refund per person is greater than £10, refunds will be issued, otherwise any remaining funds will be retained and contributed to future activities.

Wednesday 20th July - Activity day - Theme Park

On this day we would like to visit a local theme park (venue to be confirmed). The price includes entry to the park, coach travel and insurance. No food or drink is included in the price of this activity and students will be required to bring a packed lunch or buy food from the park.

In order to enjoy the benefits that enrichment activities bring, students will be expected to maintain their high standards throughout the remainder of the school year, particularly with regards to uniform, attendance and behaviour. If you have any enquiries about anything within the letter please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child's Head of House.

Yours sincerely

L. Horobin

Miss L. Horobin Associate Assistant Headteacher